
From: brianjhedberg@gmail.com on behalf of Brian Hedberg
To: Yokley, Bill
Cc: Tracy Canning
Subject: Re: Request on the Largo #1 doc. # 400252080
Date: Monday, April 23, 2012 8:07:42 AM

Bill,

That is acceptable to us.  Thanks for the information, 

Brian

On Mon, Apr 23, 2012 at 6:18 AM, Yokley, Bill <Bill.Yokley@state.co.us> wrote:

Hello Brian,

I have been asked by the person that does the final approval on permits to ask
you this question:

“would it be acceptable to change your APD to a “refile” of API# 05-071-09652?

That APD was filed as the Energy Oil and Gas Largo #1 and was a abandoned
location just 30’ to the southeast of you proposed location.

This APD expired on 8/25/2009.

By calling it a “refile” your well would just have an existing API#, it would have
your name and all supporting information assigned to it.

This is the only issue that is holding up the final issuing of your APD.

Thanks,

Bill
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